
28 October 2021 

 

Private Plan Change 28 Maitahi Bayview is Notified 

 

On Thursday 28 October 2021, as part of the Resource Management Schedule 1 process, Nelson City 

Council notified the Proposed Plan Change. 

 

A copy of the Plan Change Documents, along with links to the Public Notice and the place to Make a 

Submission can be found at  https://www.nelson.govt.nz/environment/nelson-resource-

management-plan/nelson-resource-management-plan-2/private-plan-changes/private-plan-change-

28-maitahi-bayview/ 

 

We welcome the opportunity the submission process provides for people to provide suggestions for 

refinement of the Plan Change. 

 

Submissions close on Friday 8 December 2021 at 5pm. 
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